


 

Andrew and Kaley Murphy

 

To Whom it May Concern,

 

This letter is to express some of our concerns for the above application that was submitted to
us by mail, April 11, 2024.  As a land owner that is extremely close to this farm we already get
the pungent smell of calf waste (it is so much worse than cattle) when the wind is blowing
from the north west.  I am extremely concerned for our property value if this goes through. 
This expansion is in a very populated area and the town of Fort Macleod is also less than two
kilometers away.  This could have diverse effects on our tourism from the pollution.  Also we
have concerns of contamination to our nearby well.  With this expansion taking priority over
residential water rations it will affect existing residents and farming operations, which is
completely unreasonable. 

 

In conclusion I believe the location and land base for such an operation is not appropriate.  We
are not so land restricted that feeding operations have to be built in such a densely populated
rural area and so close to town. 

 

Please take this matter into serious consideration. 

 

Kind Regards,

 

 

 

Andrew and Kaley Murphy




